MONMOUTH COUNTY HUMAN RELATIONS COMMISSION
Monday, November 7, 2016, 3:30-5:00PM
Agriculture Building
4000 Kozloski Road, Freehold, NJ 07728

EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE MEETING

The following members were present: Nina Anderson, Sondra Cannon, Sherri West,
Rosa Lee, Carolyn Schwebel, John Schwebel, Jeff Delaney, Linda Zucaro

The meeting was called to order at 3:37 pm. There followed the salute to the flag and
approval of the minutes of the September Executive Committee (West, Lee).

The Treasurer's report showed a balance of $1368.65 (attached).

There was no report from Membership or Incident Response and Reporting. For
Resource Development, various activities were submitted for the calendar we are
compiling.

Communications distributed a calendar for 2017 meetings and it was adopted (Zucaro,
Delaney).

Under Unfinished Business, the proposed December full commission meeting on the
future of the commission to be facilitated by Rabbi Marc Klein. It was decided that calls
will be made to those members who have not responded to the electronic invitation in
order to get the best possible attendance. Rabbi Klein will be advised of the discussions
to date.

Under New Business, it was decided to get a $50 gift card and thank you card for Bob
Bufano to recognize his retirement at the December meeting (C. Schwebel, Delaney).
The meeting was then adjourned.

Submitted by Linda Zucaro



